GREEN BELT MOTOR CLUB & HARROW CAR CLUB
TAMS PACKAGING NORTH WEALD SPRINT
SUNDAY 21°' APRIL 2013
FINAL INSTRUCTIONS

1. Your competition number is shown on the attached entry list; this must be displayed on each
side of your vehicle. A limited supply of competition numbers will be available at signing on.

We do still have some entries available, if you know of anyone wishing to take part please put
them in touch with us.

2. The notice board will be located at signing on. MSA Permit No. 75911 has been issued. The
MSA Steward is Alan Barnard, and Peter Cox will be the Deputy Clerk of the Course.
3. Some points to note from the Chief Scrutineer.
1. You are reminded of the need to have a timing strut fitted as per S10.9.
2. Remember to check your crash helmet is valid and you have fireproof gloves.
Also check that your overalls are compliant
3. Competitors in classes Al to A8 to ensure that the identification on all tyres is clearly
visible (i.e. make and type) and that they comply with minimum depth requirements.
4, Remember to bring all your vehicle documentation with you (Tax, MOT etc.).

Finally if you have any queries please contact the Chief Scrutineer, Loyd Gerken on 07778-
403403 (mobile) or 01438-748164, but please no calls after 9pm, thank you.

4, Timetable for the day
North Weald airfield open from 07:00
Signing On then Scrutineering from 07.45
Course available to walk from 08.30
Drivers briefing will be at 09.15
1% practice from 10.00 (noise test will be before start line), followed by 2nd practice. You
will have a minimum of 3 timed runs, the number of timed runs will be listed on the notice
board.

5. Enclosed are passes which allow you and your support crew entry to the Airfield. Please
display these passes in your windscreen. Nobody will be allowed into the Airfield without a
pass. Access to the event is via main security gate.

6. You are reminded that spectators and dogs are pnot allowed at North Weald.

7. Competitors are also reminded that the warming up of cars on the perimeter track and runways
is prohibited.

8. FOOD and DRINK will be available at this event, so please avail yourselves of this facility.

Toilet facilities are available in the paddock.

9. Paddock — with a new course again for 2013 we have a new paddock location and a
different start and finish position.
Please park sensibly and keep the start and finish areas clear.

10. Finally the organisers hope you have a good day’s Motorsport.

Richard Warne
Clerk of the course
Tel: 01992 302669 or 07958 632082 Email :- richard.warnel@ntlworld.com



